TOWN OF STRATTON VERMONT
STRATTON SCHOOL BOARD
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 28, 2019
STRATTON TOWN OFFICE

The Stratton School Board held a work session atthe Stratton Town Office on Wednesday,
August 28, 2019, The meeting was called to order at 9am.

ATTENDING:
Vice Chair- Allison Young
Secretary- Lorraine M. Weeks Newel

Candie Bernard, Kent Young and Alyson Marcucci were in the building but generally uninvolved
with the application review process unless called on to answer specific questions.

RESIDENCY APPLICATIONS: _
- The remaining residency applications were organized and packaged for Bifl Anton to
pick-up Thursday, August 29, 2019 for review.

PARENT CORRESPONDENCE: .
- Emails containing missing apolication documentation were received from several
parents. Emails were addressed and documents were included in the student folders.
- Received an email from a family that had previously been receiving tuition assistance

advising that they were maoving and would not be claiming residency for the 2019-2020
school year.

Meeting adjourned at 12:30pm.

Minutes prepared by: Allison S. Young




